
 

You’re Invited to a Braille Party!! 

 
 

There are 3 students in the Wilson School District 

using or learning to read and write in Braille. We 

invite you to join us for a Braille party to make 

Braille and tactile holiday cards!  

Materials will be provided, but donations of tactile stickers 

are happily accepted!  

 

When: December 4th, 2019 

4:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Where: Whitfield Elementary Cafeteria  

 

 

Please RSVP by November 27th, 2019 to  

Anna Ackley-  ackann@share.wilsonsd.org 

*Clearances must be on file with the district* 
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